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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No: 434/2017 

 

Date:12th July  2017 

 

Dolphin’s Youth Club kicks off the Summer Break 
 

It’s been a fun-filled start to the summer season for the members of Dolphin’s Youth Club. 

 

Last week members hosted an interclub BBQ at their premises where over 60 members from the 

other youth clubs attended.  

 

The week ended with a two night residential in Tarifa for a group of 10 club users  who earned their 

place on the trip through their good behaviour and participation throughout the year.  

 

The group stayed together in a rural house where they prepared a couple of meals together and 

learnt about the compromise and communication that comes with communal living. They also ex-

plored Tarifa’s old town, took part in beginner’s surf lessons and enjoyed a gentle horse ride along 

the beach. 

 

Over the summer holidays Dolphin’s Youth club will open every Wednesday evening, and some 

Thursdays from 6:30pm – 9:30pm. Other opportunities for fun activities will be available over the 

summer; please contact Sarah Wadsworth on 20041948 or email  

sarah.wadsworth@gibraltar.gov.gi for more information.  

 

For any general information about the Gibraltar Youth Service please contact Mark Zammit, Prin-

cipal Youth Officer on gibyouth@gibtelecom.net  or call 20078637. 

 

 


